‘Golden Rice’ research continues despite militants’ attack

MANILA — Research work on an experimental rice variety will continue despite an attack by militants who
destroyed a test farm in Camarines Sur Thursday, the International Rice Research Institute (IRRI) said
Saturday.

IRRI said on Twitter that although the test farm in Pili town was vandalized, it has completed several field
trials of the “Golden Rice” and others are still ongoing.

The institute, an international independent research and training organization with headquarters in Los
Bafos, Laguna, has developed various rice varieties and crop management techniques since 1960 to help
farmers and consumers.

Militants belonging to the Kilusang Magbubukid ng Pilipinas and other leftist groups opposing genetically-
modified (GM) crops raided the farm and uprooted Golden Rice plants on Thursday, agriculture officials
said.

Read the full, original story here: “*Golden Rice’ research continues despite militants’ attack”



